
    

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

A message from the EDA Executive Committee 

Re:  CANCELLATION of the 

114th Annual Pima-Maricopa Camp Meeting 
 

This is the announcement that we were hoping we would not have to make.  

 

The Committee members have not met during this pandemic as we would have, to plan for the 

114th Annual Camp Meeting.  A special meeting was called to gather us who are closely tied to the 

Lord’s work at planning and preparing for the Annual Camp Meeting.  As we prayed about it, a 

decision was made to cancel the Annual Camp Meeting. We do not think the word “cancel” has 

ever been associated with the Annual Camp Meeting but due to this pandemic, it is a first, and 

hopefully the last.  We hope and pray things will be better next year to resume services. 

  
In His Service, 

Executive Committee 
 
 

We must pay the most careful attention, therefore, to what we have heard, so that we do not drift away.                          

Hebrews 2:1 
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